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I SUPPORT [SB 571]. 

 

Good job constructing this piece of much needed legislation! 

 

I am concerned the upper limit of $17K per year is not adequate enough to make the 

lives of the Blind and or Disabled comfortable enough. This will require Oregon 

Legislators to do some political arm-twisting with the Congress to significantly raise 

the upper tax-free contribution limit. 

 

I am also very concerned as the investment options but, primarily with the investment 

guidance available to the participants of the ABLE program. When I see the word 

'Non-profits'...some of them are good and honorable but, most of them should be 

considered as 'snakes looking for prey in the tall grass'. 

 

Again,  Good Job! 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs 

 

 


